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Minas, Aggie

From: Mark Field 
Sent: 30 May 2018 10:46
To: Davenport, Peter
Cc: Breese, Robert
Subject: Enquiry from Mark Field MP (Case Ref: ZA19371)

Dear Peter, 
 
Re: Gremio De Fenchurch, 26A Savage Gardens, London, EC3N 2AR, LN/200506202 
 
I trust this message finds you well. 
 
As I am sure you are well aware, a number of constituents from the City have expressed their deep concern and 
upset regarding the granting of an alcohol and music license to the above named premises. 
 
I am, of course, aware that such matters are decided upon solely by the local authority and I should not wish to wade 
unnecessarily it to matters beyond my remit. Nevertheless, I am naturally keen for my constituents’ views to be well 
represented, which is why I write to you in support of their application for the review of Gremio De Fenchurch’s 
alcohol and music licence. 
 
Based on constituents’ correspondence, I am led to believe that Gremio De Fenchurch was able to secure its license 
after submitting a not entirely truthful application and that it also plans to utilise a once derelict outside area as a 
terrace, which has led to reasonable concerns about the levels of noise which will be created by customers and the 
inevitable nuisance this will cause for the 100 residence living in the vicinity. 
 
Given the strength of feeling amongst residents and the evidence in support of their position, I would hope that the 
City gives serious and careful consideration to their concerns and to the application for review. Naturally, I am sure all 
parties will work together on this matter to come to a fair resolution. 
 
Thank you for your assistance with this matter and I look forward to hearing from you shortly. 
 
Kind regards, 
MARK 
  




